
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Phonics Workshop 

We would like to offer guidance and support for reading and writing development. 

We will be holding a phonic workshop next week. During the session we will discuss: 

 A phonic breakdown addressing the meanings of phoneme, grapheme, 

digraph and trigraph  

 Tricky words 

 Segmenting and blending 

 Sound buttons  

 Phases  

 Phonic activities 

We hope that you will join us in this workshop as it will support your child’s progress 

in reading and writing and will ensure consistency between home and school. The 

session will be held on Monday 17th  September from 3:30pm-4:30pm. A crèche will 

be provided if needed. Please let us know if you are planning to attend as we would 

like to know numbers to prepare resources.  

Thank you in advance.  

Kind regards 

 

Natalie Perry  

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Phonics workshop 17th September 2018 

………………………………..will/will not be attending.  

Number and age of children attending crèche: ………………………………………. 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 

     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 

Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR  

Tel:   01752 822502 

Fax:  01752 823407 
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